
PRINCE GEORGE’S COMMUNITY FEDERAL CREDIT UNION RENEWS ANNUAL  

$10,000 CONTRIBUTION TO BOWIE FOOD PANTRY 

 

Credit union continues to support local food assistance efforts through food drives, volunteerism, 

 and financial donations in 2025. 

 

 

Bowie, MD – February 25, 2025 – Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union (PGCFCU) proudly announces the 

renewal of its $10,000 annual pledge to support the Bowie Food Pantry in 2025. This commitment includes non-

perishable food donations, volunteer efforts, and a direct financial contribution to aid the pantry in providing essential food 

assistance to Prince George’s County residents. 

In 2024, PGCFCU strengthened its community impact through expanded philanthropic initiatives, including donation 

drives and partnerships with local nonprofits. The Bowie Food Pantry was a central beneficiary of these efforts, with 

PGCFCU members and staff contributing non-perishable goods throughout the year. 

For 2025, PGCFCU’s support will include: 

• Donation Bins at All Branches: Each of the credit union’s four branches will have bins available for employees 

and members to contribute non-perishable food items. 

• Monthly Deliveries: Donated goods will be delivered to the pantry each month to ensure consistent support. 

• Volunteerism: PGCFCU staff will assist the pantry as volunteers on an as-needed basis. 

• Financial Contribution: A monetary donation will be provided at year-end, helping the pantry address critical 

needs, particularly during the challenging winter months. 

Michaeline Gandolph, Executive Director of the Bowie Food Pantry, expressed gratitude for the ongoing partnership: 

“We are thrilled to have the continued support of Prince George's Community Federal Credit Union in our mission to 

provide vital food assistance to residents of Prince George's County. The generosity of PGCFCU ensures we can meet 

the growing needs of our community and make a meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve.” 

Diane Coleman Brown, President and CEO of PGCFCU, highlighted the importance of community involvement: 

“Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union is dedicated to fostering a strong and supportive community. The 

Bowie Food Pantry plays a crucial role in serving so many of our neighbors throughout the county and we are honored to 

continue supporting their invaluable mission.” 

The Bowie Food Pantry, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, is located at 2614 Kenhill Drive, Suite 134, Bowie, MD 

20715. The pantry accepts donations on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM. For more 

information about their services or ways to contribute, visit www.bowiefoodpantry.org. 

--- 

About Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union 

Established in 1967, the Prince George’s Community Federal Credit Union was created to offer financial services to 

Prince George’s County employees. Over the years, the organization has expanded its reach to serve more than 19,500 

members across the county. With assets exceeding $300 million, our community-based credit union welcomes individuals 

who live, work, volunteer, worship, or attend school in Prince George’s County to open an account. For more information 

about the organization or to become a member, please visit www.PrinceGeorgesCFCU.org or call 301.627.2666. 
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